

Town of Tisbury

Wastewater Department

P.O. Box 788, 115 High Point Road Vineyard Haven, Ma. 02568 Phone: (508) 696-4220 Fax: (508) 696-4221

MEMORANDUM

Date September 23, 2021

To Tisbury Marine Terminal, Attn. Ralph Packer (Property Manager)

From Jared Meader, Tisbury Wastewater Superintendent

Subject Tisbury Marine Terminal (TMT), 190 Beach Road (10-A-1)

TMT has requested that Tisbury Wastewater Department provide documentations providing assurance of available capacity at the Tisbury Wastewater Treatment Facility to accommodate the proposed employee bathroom facility.

190 Beach Road (10-A-1) had an initial flow estimate of 250 gpd, which was used to determine size of the facility and collection system that was being constructed and the betterments to be assessed for the user portion of the construction costs and was approved by the voters at annual town meeting.

Due to multiple properties in the sewer district that have not connecting to the collection system, Tisbury Wastewater Department with Environmental Partners Group LLC, has set aside flow capacity to accommodate these properties when they submit their request to connect to the system.

Sincerely,

Jared A. Meader Wastewater Superintendent